

NAUTICAL ASSOCIATION MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

M.I.T. SAILING PAVILION C/O 3 AMES STREET CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02139 (617) 253-4884

February 2, 1983

Professor John J. Donovan E53-313

Dear John:

I want to thank you on behalf of the Sailing Pavilion, for your wonderful gift of a new Windsurfer. I only realized today that I had overlooked my intended prompt response to your generosity. Your gift has been the impetus to move us to make Windsurfing a formal part of our program with instruction and testing as a regular offering. We have purchased a number of additional boards ourselves to meet the demand for this new sport.

We have enjoyed having you bring your groups down for the lunch time sails. We are very proud of our facility, and enjoy showing it off to our visitors. I hope you will be able to continue this "extra offering" as part of your program.

Thank you again.

Yours Truly,

Hatch Brown

M.I.T. Sailing Master

HB:ked

cc: Royce Flippin

Athletic Director